
Allen, Meredith 

3/16/2014 10:48:22 PM
'Dietrich, William' (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: HSR / PG&E / ED mtg. on tariff issues

Bill,

That date works.

Thanks for rescheduling.

Meredith

---- Original Message-----
From: Dietrich, William f mailto:wiHiam.dietrich@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 2:04 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: HSR / PG&E / ED mtg. on tariff issues

Meredith,
That date didn't work. How about April 11 from 10:30 to noon? 
I have reserved it.
Thanks,
Bill

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 5:52 PM 
To: Dietrich, William 
Subject: Monday's Meeting

Bill,

We need to reschedule Monday's meeting. Right now our focus is on entering into an agreement with HSR that 
will allow work to continue as HSR was not comfortable with the application approach.

Please fall me when vpu have the opportunity to discuss. I'm at offsite meetings tomorrow but can be reached on 
Redacted pve reaped out to Molly as well and will follow up with her tomorrow.my cell

Thanks,
Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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